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All Saints School 
 
 
 
October 28, 2019 
 
 
Dear Valued Business Leaders and Community Members, 
 
A warm Hello from All Saints School, a Catholic Pre-Kindergarten through 8th grade school in Northeast 
Portland proudly educating students in academics and community service for over 80 years. We are 
currently preparing for our annual auction – this year’s theme is Land of the Rising Sun – to be held on 
March 7, 2020 at Crowne Plaza Portland. This is our largest fundraiser of the school year and we would 
be grateful for your support. 
 
In recent years, the success of our school auction has allowed us to build a new library, paint the 
exterior of the school, and remodel student bathrooms. With the proceeds of this year’s auction, we 
hope to install new outdoor play structures and enhance student enrichment for all grades by increasing 
access to technology and growing our scholarship and assistance program.  
 
As we plan for our auction, we would greatly appreciate any goods or gift certificates, event 
sponsorship, or auction catalog advertising you could provide. To make it easy, an Auction Committee 
Member can pick up your donation, or items can be mailed to our school at the address listed below. If 
your schedule allows, we’d love for you to attend the auction too! All donations are tax deductible, our 
tax ID is 91-1808244. 
 
I appreciate your consideration of my request and welcome any questions you may have about our 
auction or school. Your support will help us continue to provide an excellent environment for our 
current and future students. 
 
 
Cheers and Aloha, 

 
Kahala Orian  
2020 All Saints Auction Chair and Proud Parent of an All Saints 3rd grader 
(503) 312-9397  
dakorian13@hotmail.com 


